
Update: New Chief PSA Negotiator - OBP 
 
As a result of re-allocation of departments and entities in the PSA’s Collective Bargaining Section, 
members are advised that the PSA has appointed Peter Mngomezulu as Chief Negotiator for 
Onderstepoort Biological Products effective from 1 May 2025. His contact details are as follows: 082 880 
8980 / peter.mngomezulu@psa.co.za. 
 
The immediate PSA supervisor is John Teffo. His contact details are as follows: 079 513 9856 / 
john.teffo@psa.co.za.  
 
Members are advised to refer collective bargaining matters that need to be consulted or negotiated on for 
the attention of the PSA’s Chief Negotiator.  
 
Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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